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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 7, 1985 

TIME: 7 :30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

J. V. Stone 
Brooks Compton 
James Singer 
Bernard Samples 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Jon Bormet 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposed emergency and regular Ordinance to 
amend the Ordinances previously passed by Council to provide that the 
City pay 6 of the 8 percent mandatory employee retirement contributions 
to the Public Employees' Retirement System and the Police and Firemen's 
Disability and Pension Fund. These amendments are necessary in order to 
conform to Internal Revenue Service requirements. The proposed 
Ordinance also includes some very minor clarification changes to the 
previous Ordinances • 

The Meeting recessed and reconvened at this time to provide for a 
very short Special Council Meeting. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council the formation, operation and 
procedures of the Miami Valley Cable Television Council: The Council, 
The Board of Trustees and The Govtech Committee. The Board of Trustees 
is a Sub-Committee reporting to the Cable Council on all matters dealing 
with cable activities. The Govtech Committee is a Sub-Committee dealing 
with non-cable activities. 

Following discussion by Council of the future development of the 
Leonard E. Stubbs Memorial Park, Mayor Heintz will respond to Mr. Tom 
Stolz to clarify the City's position on certain proposals. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed "LOGIN11
, a national information network system 

to retrieve information concerning projects in which Municipalities are 
involved. The estimated cost to the City of Centerville is $1,000.00. 
Mr. Kenning did not recommend that the City of Centerville join this 
system at the present time. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the Rotary Club has proposed the erection 
of signs identifying the City of Centerville as the home of the AAA 
Soccer Champs in 1984, signs to be erected at Corporation Lines for 
viewers entering the City. In consideration of the many other 
achievements accomplished by residents of Centerville and the danger of 
overlooking one just as important, the majority of Council concurred 
that this project not proceed. ~~~~ 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin D 

Approved: _____________ _ 

Mayor 

Clerk of Council 


